
Ray Shepherd Elementary 
Hawkwear 

Ray Shepherd Spirit Wear has arrived!!! We are 
excited to offer you some new Hawkwear 
designs this year. Hawkwear will be made 

available for viewing and sizing at the School 
Book Fair on November 24th from 5:30-7:30pm 

by the Library. We will also have sizing 
opportunities on Thursday 24th and and Friday 

25th from 2-330 in the Garden Room and Dec 2 at 
Craft Fair in Gym. Hawkwear orders are due Friday 

Dec 2.  All proceeds go back to the school!!!


